December 4, 2018, Public Hearing

The Clarion Borough Housing and Zoning Committee held a Public Hearing on December 4,
2018, at 6:30 p.m. in the Assembly Room of the Clarion Free Library, the purpose of the hearing
was to receive testimony/comments regarding a request from Miles Brothers, LLC, for Clarion
Borough Council to rezone a 2 acre parcel of land in Clarion Borough, which they currently own,
and is identified by Property Map No. 05-010-001-043-00.

A list of those people in attendance is attached to the Official File Copy of these minutes.

Ms. Roberts, Chair of the Housing and Zoning Committee, called the hearing to order at 6:33
p.m.

Ms. Roberts stated the Miles Brothers, LLC, is requesting to rezone a 2 acre parcel currently
zoned as C-I, Commercial Industrial, to R-1, Single-Family Residential, and asked Mr. Miles if he
had any additional comments.

Mr. Tharan Miles had nothing to add.

Ms. Roberts reported the Clarion Borough and Clarion County Planning Commissions both
recommend Council approve the request.

Hearing nothing further, Ms. Roberts adjourned the Public Hearing at 6:34 p.m. with action to
be taken under Housing and Zoning at the Council Meeting to follow.

Linda LaVan-Preston, Borough Secretary



